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BULLETIN SUBMISSIONS: Send to bulletin@oldstmarys.org or bulletin@sacredheartcincinnati.com by the 10th of each month.

OLD ST. M A RY     4     SCHEDULES & INFORMATION     4     SACR ED HEA RT

OL D S T.  M A RY PA R I SH
123 East 13th Street

Cincinnati, OH 45202
office@oldstmarys.org

513.721.2988
www.oldstmarys.org

MASSES
Sunday

7:30 a.m.  |  Low Traditional Latin
9:30 a.m.  |  Sung Traditional Latin

11:30 a.m.  |  German
1:00 p.m.  |  English

Monday-Friday
7:15 a.m.  |  Low Traditional Latin 

12:10 p.m.  |  English

Saturday
7:15 a.m.  |  Low Traditional Latin 

9:00 a.m.   |  English 

First Friday Mass
6:30 p.m.  |  Traditional Latin

SACRAMENT OF PENANCE
Sunday

8:30 a.m. - 9:15 a.m. & 
12:30 p.m. - 12:45 p.m.

Monday-Friday
11:15 a.m. - 11:45 a.m.

Tuesday 
11:15 a.m. - 11:45 a.m.  & 7:30 p.m. - 8:15 p.m. 

Saturday
 8:15 a.m – 8:45 a.m.

Evening Masses 
45 minutes before Mass

EUCHARISTIC EXPOSITION 
Tuesday 

8:00 a.m. - noon  & 5:30 - 8:30 p.m. with 
Holy Hour with Benediction beginning at 7:30 p.m.

First Friday – All Night Vigil 
Following the 6:30 p.m. Mass

SACR E D H E A RT PA R I SH
2733 Massachusetts Avenue

Cincinnati, OH 45225
office@sacredheartcincinnati.com

513.541.4654
www.sacredheartcincinnati.com

MASSES
Sunday

9:00 a.m.  |  English Mass
11:00 a.m.  |  Sung Traditional Latin Mass

Tuesday, Thursday & Friday 
9:00 a.m.  |  Low Traditional Latin Mass 

First Saturday
9:00 a.m.  |  Low Traditional Latin Mass

SACRAMENT OF PENANCE
Sunday

8:30 - 8:45
10:30 - 10:45

Tuesday, Thursday & Friday
8:15 a.m. - 8:45 a.m.

First Saturday
8:15 to 8:45 a.m.

1  1  1  1  1  1

GENERAL SACRAMENTAL 
INFORMATION

Holy Day Masses 
Please check bulletin.

Baptisms 
If possible, please contact the parish office one  

month prior to due date to start planning.

Weddings
Contact parish office at least six months prior. 

Anointing of the Sick 
Contact a parish priest as soon as possible.

OFFICE HOURS
Old St. Mary office hours are Mon.-Thurs., from 9 a.m. - 2:30 p.m. and Friday, from 9 a.m. - noon.  

Sacred Heart office hours are by appointment.
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Very Rev. Jon-Paul Bevak, C.O.
Pastor

	 jpbevak@cincinnatioratory.com / ext. 123

Rev. Adrian Hilton, C.O. 
Parochial Vicar  

Chaplain of Christ Hospital &  
Hamilton County Jail

	 ahilton@cincinnatioratory.com / ext. 125

Rev. Henry Hoffmann, C.O.  
Parochial Vicar

	hhoffmann@cincinnatioratory.com / ext. 132

O L D  S T.  M A R Y     4     PASTOR’S NOTE & STAFF     4     S AC R E D  H E A R T

We have now entered the hot and slow month 
of July. Now that the "parish year" has mostly 
concluded, I wanted to thank everyone who 
helped in any way over these past few months. 
From my fellow priests, the parish staff who 
assists me in invaluable ways, to our neighbors 

in the neighborhood who we partner with to make life easier for 
all of us, to each of you in the pews. So many people pull together 
to help make this parish a great one. Thank you!

The priests and sisters always look forward to the following 
two slow months to plan for the upcoming “parish year,“ which 
we inaugurate each Feast of the Holy Cross on September 14.

Change is a reality for any living and growing organism, 
and our parish is no different. Thank you to everyone who has 
been so patient with the ever-changing reality of our world. 
Change is never easy, but it does allow us to grow and flourish 
(hopefully!). So, as we say goodbyes, we make new introductions, 
and I am thrilled to welcome back Mr. Sean Connolly to take the 
music program at Old St. Mary into a new chapter. I have every 
confidence he will be a great addition and fit!

No one has asked recently, but from time to time, we get asked 
why the priests here go by their first names rather than their last 

names and is that somehow “liberal.“ In the days of St. Philip Neri, 
secular priests were not called Father, as that was reserved to religious 
priests, that is those who take vows. St. Philip, when he founded the 
Oratory, it didn’t have a “religious” character, but it wasn’t strictly 
speaking “secular” in nature either. Secular priests, for example, are 
mostly made up of diocesan priests. So St. Philip was affectionately 
called Father Mister Philip. The Oratory, in law, has all the rights 
of the secular and religious clergy. In so far as nothing contradicts, 
of course. So, after the example of St. Philip, and in keeping with 
the law and custom of the Church, we go by our first names. It is 
neither liberal nor conservative; it just is what it is.

The danger of the world moving further and further apart to 
the extremes is that we risk having a distorted view of what is and 
isn’t traditional. Do your best to avoid this tendency. It isn’t healthy 
for our spiritual lives. We have nothing to prove or gain by trying to 
be the most conservative or most traditional. We should rather aim 
to be exactly as God would have us and seek only to impress Him. 
We can then shut out the rest of the noise we find the world.

May our Blessed Lady keep each of us this next month, and in 
the hot and quiet of these summer months, may we strive to reflect 
more perfectly on Our Lord and seek to conform ourselves more 
perfectly to Him!

NOTE  f rom the  PASTOR

STAFF DIR E C TOR IES

Laudetur Jesus Christus! Gelobt sei Jesus Christus! Sia lodato Gesù Cristo! Praised be Jesus Christ!

Mother Marie-Cécile, O.C.D. 
Catechism Director 

mcecile@oldstmarys.org / ext. 134

Donna Kuglics 
Parish Administrative Assistant 

dkuglics@osmshcincinnati.com / ext. 130

David Wimmel  
Facilities Manager 

dwimmel@osmshcincinnati.com / ext. 127

Joann Dobler
Office Assistant

jdobler@oldstmarys.org, ext. 131

ORATORY PRIESTS 

COMBINED PARISHES 

OLD ST. MARY

SACRED HEART

Terri Huwel – Pregnancy Center Director, thuwel@oldstmarys.org, ext. 126      Bill Diemler – Maintenance, bdiemler@oldstmarys.org
Mr. Sean Connolly – Director of Sacred Music, sconnolly@oldstmarys.org / ext. 128

Maurice DuPont - Maintenance, mdupont@sacredheartcincinnati.com      John Schauble - TLM Music Director, schola@sacredheartcincinnati.com
JaeEun Lee – Organist     Blake Callahan – Organist
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Join the Sorrowful Mother 
Adoration group on the 2nd, 
3rd, 4th, and 5th Fridays of 
the month for Mass and 
all-night Eucharistic Exposition 
at Old St. Mary. Mass begins at 
7:00 p.m., followed by the 
novena. All-night vigil goes 
until 7:00 a.m. Saturday 
morning, concluding with 
benediction followed by Mass at 
7:15 a.m. Call Mr. Shannon 
Roblin at 513-502-8548 or Mrs. 
Dolores Brandstetter at 513-561-
4155 for additional information.  

Learn about the Faith
FORMED is a Catholic web site that has resources for learning 
more about the Catholic Faith. The code for registration is 
NFDBVP which can be done at www.formed.org/register. 
Please take advantage of this great opportunity to learn more about 
our holy faith! 

Catechism
We will begin Conversion Classes on July 18. The classes 
will be every Monday at 7:00 p.m. Classes are open to 
non-Catholics who are interested in learning more or joining 
the Church. Catholics are welcome, but only if they are 
accompanying a non-Catholic to the class or are in need of 
the Sacrament of Confirmation. Please contact Fr. Henry 
Hoffmann through the parish office for more information.  

Join the Laudate Pueri Children’s Schola
Children who are between the ages of 8 -12 and are interested 
in joining the Laudate Pueri Children’s Schola, please 
contact choir director, Sophia Decker, through the 
parish office by Friday, July 15 to schedule an informal 
audition. The purpose of the audition is to determine 
whether the child (prospective chorister) is able to match 
pitch. Choristers in the Laudate Pueri Children's Schola will 
learn to sing Gregorian chant with proper choral technique 
and beautiful bel canto tone. They will also learn basic 
literacy skills in chant through an introduction to concepts 
including neume names, chant clefs, solfege and sight-singing. 
The schola will perform an informal concert at the end of 
the year for family and friends, and opportunities to sing at 
retirement homes and Masses are expected to arise during the 
year. Cost is $195/semester (sibling discounts available).

O L D  S T.  M A R Y     4     C AT E C H E S I S     4     S AC R E D  H E A R T

Adorers Needed!
We are in need of adorers on First 
Fridays for our 8:00 p.m. hour, 10:00 
p.m. hour, 11:00 p.m. hour, & 1:00 a.m. 
hour. Please contact the parish office if 
you can take any of these hours. In order 
to have adoration, we have to guarantee 
at least two adorers per hour. Even if you can’t take a 
regular hour, but can be a substitute, please contact the 
parish office. Please help us keep adoration at Old St. 
Mary alive! It would be very helpful if we had an overall 
coordinator for adoration, or even one for Tuesday and 
another for First Friday. This person or persons should 
be devoted to adoration, be highly organized, and able 
to work closely with the parish office. Please contact Fr. 
Jon-Paul if able and interested!
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Just a reminder that Vespers will not be held during the 
summer months. We will resume Sunday Vespers in the 
autumn— watch for a date in a future newsletter.

Corpus Christi 
Decorated 
Thank you to Derrie Edge for 
organizing the mulch and the 
dyes to make the designs for the 
Corpus Christi procession. And, 
thanks to everyone who assisted 
with the decorations. It was 
beautifully done!

Parents’ Holy Hour:  
Tuesday Play and Pray Group
Join our Pray and Play group! This is a group of parents 
who meet beginning Tuesday, July 5 from 9:30 until 
11:30 in Fr. Felten Hall. Children get to play and parents 
take turns covering the Adoration hour from 10:00 a.m. 
until 11:00 a.m. in the church. This allows parents some 
quiet time alone in Adoration or the chance to take children 
into Adoration for a shorter time period. This is a good 
opportunity to introduce Children to the idea of Adoration.  
For more information or questions, contact Fatima Spoor 
through the parish office.

Please note that there will be no evening Adoration or 
Confession on Tuesday, July 12.
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O L D  S T.  M A R Y     4     N E W S  &  E V E N T S     4     S AC R E D  H E A R T

Parish eMail Group
A group of parishioners have created a Google eEmail group 
as a communication tool for news and activities involving 
the Parishes, Oratory and Carmelite Daughters of Elias. To 
join, please email cincinnaticatholics@gmail.com. For those 
who do not use Google, there will be an alternative email 
list. Please note this is not run or organized by the parishes, 
Oratory or Carmelite Daughters of Elias.

Parish Directory
One of our parishioners has volunteered to create a directory 
for both parishes. The directory will include names, phone 
numbers, email addresses, mailing addresses, children’s names 
and ages, school names that your children attend, and business 
information for parishioners who own businesses. If your 
family would like to be included in the directory, please email 
any or all of the requesting information to cincinnaticatholics@
gmail.com. Please know that the directory will be maintained 
by a volunteer rather than the parish office. Additionally, any 
information submitted will be shared with the Oratory, the 
Carmelite Daughters of Elias, and the parish office.

First Friday and First Saturday
Join us for our evening First Friday Mass at Old St. Mary 
at 6:30 p.m. and our First Saturday Mass at Sacred Heart 
at 9:00 a.m. These Masses are held the first Friday and first 
Saturday of every month.

Women’s Oratory
The Women’s Oratory meets monthly on Saturday mornings 
at Sacred Heart to help all women of our parishes grow 
and to support them in their Christian walk. Upcoming 
meetings will be July 9, Old St. Mary (Fr. Felten Hall), 
September 10, Old St. Mary (Fr. Felten Hall), October 
1, Sacred Heart (Basement Hall), November 5, Sacred 
Heart (Basement Hall) and December 3, Sacred Heart 
(Basement Hall). For more information or to be added to 
the email distribution list, please contact Lisa Bloomfield 
at lisamariebloomfield@gmail.com or Suzan Sammons at 
suzan@poverellos.com.

Fourth of July
Mass on the 4th of July will be at 7:15 a.m. 
(Low Latin) and 9:00 a.m. English. There 
will be no 12:10 p.m. Mass. Confession will 
be heard at 8:15 a.m. The Parish office will be 

closed on Monday, July 4. Please also note that the parish 
office will be closed on Monday, July 4.

Second Sunday on Main
Sunday, July 10, is Second Sunday on Main. Street parking 
on 13th Street will not be available. Please keep this in mind 
when parking for Mass.

Feast of Our Lady of  
Mt. Carmel
There will be a Sung Traditional Latin 
Mass on Saturday, July 16, at 9:30 
a.m. (there will be no 9 a.m. Mass this 
day) to celebrate the feast of Our Lady of 
Mt. Carmel. There will be enrollment in 
the Brown Scapular following the Mass 
for any parishioners who would like to 

be enrolled. Please bring your own scapular if you would like 
to be enrolled. Email carmelitedaughtersofelias@gmail.com 
with any questions. 

There will be no daily Mass at Sacred Heart on July 26 or 
July 28.

Welcome, Sean Connolly!
We welcome Mr. Sean Connolly and his family back to Old 
St. Mary as he assumes the role of Director of Sacred Music. 
Sean was most recently at a Catholic parish in Sleepy Eye, 
Minnesota. Sean also recently completed his master’s degree 
in Church Music with a concentration in Organ. Sean is 
conversational in German and conversational in Latin (if not 
fluent in both!). He will be a good match for our parish. Please 
be sure to welcome him for his first Sunday Masses on July 17!

Thank you to everyone who helped make the picnic 
another great success! Thank you in particular to the 
Kolping Center for allowing us to use their facilities!

We thank everyone who so generously assisted the Sharpshair family as they grieved the loss of their 
beloved Paul. May the Lord reward each of you, and may the angels lead Paul into paradise!

July 3 is the 180th anniversary of the dedication of Old St. Mary.  
Ad multos annos!
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O L D  S T.  M A R Y     4     M I S C E L L A N Y     4     S AC R E D  H E A R T

B A P T I S M S
Welcome, children of God ...

Frederick Clemens Augustine Young (OSM)
Magdalene Josephine Field (OSM) 

Agnes Lucia Egan (SH)
Gordon Charles Wolf (SH)

W E D D I N G
Congratulations to ...

John Joseph & Rebecca Beckmeyer (OSM)
John & Laura Sicalides (OSM)

F U N E R A L S
Grant eternal rest to ...

Paul Basil Sharpshair (OSM)

PLEASE NOTE: you must be an active parishioner for 
at least three months before letters of good standing can 
be issued by the parish.

Please ensure that anything you want to place out in 
church has been pre-approved by Fr. Jon-Paul. Anything 
set out without his approval will be removed. Things 
placed out do not mean Fr. Jon-Paul or the other Fathers 
necessarily agree with material or promote it, only that 
there is nothing contrary to the teachings of the Church.

OSM Pregnancy Center
By the time you read this, the Roe vs Wade decision of 1973 
will probably be overturned. This means that the abortion 
issue will be returned to the states. Some states will outlaw 
abortion and others, like California and New York, will 
probably continue killing the unborn. It is very important 
for OSMPC to remain open whatever happens and continue 
helping mothers and babies as we have for the last 21 years.

 “Give us the grace – When the sacredness of life before 
birth is attacked, to stand up and proclaim that no one ever has 
the authority to destroy unborn life.” – St. John Paul II

Summer Dance
Everyone — couples and singles — is invited to join us for 
a fun evening social and dance at Sacred Heart auditorium 
on Saturday, July 9, from 7:00-10:00 p.m. There will be a 
practice time available beforehand at 6:00 p.m. Snacks will 
be provided. Bring your own beer. Hope yuo can join us!

Boots and Bottles: Pregnancy Center East Fundraiser
Thursday, July 14, 5:00-9:00 p.m.  
Big Ash Brewing @ 5230 Beechmont Ave 45230
Purchase your tickets at supportpce.com/boots-bottles!

Pray for our Sick 
At Old St. Mary ... Kate Schneider, Judy Benvie, Bill Otteson, 
Jeannie Mueller, John Paul Downes, Jennifer Borek, John & 
Erin Hays, Deacon Ken DeHanes, Wilma & Gary Brown, Karl 
Fry, Bob Gruber, Gale Campbell, Richard Buettner, Margaret 
Lang, Mary Gardner, Bob Ball, Mary Frances & Sophia Sharps-
hair, Tom & Maria Grow, Julie Dietrich, Steven Marsh, Steve Fi-
est, Paul Bevak, Callie, Susan Mueller, Diana Dahlhausen, Terri 
Huwel, Regina Albers, Tom Franz, Marlene Riehle, Jenny Welsh 
Desmond and Becky Fairchild, and at Sacred Heart ... Paul 
Gallagher, Jackson, Melissa, Terri, Emmy & Abby, Ginny 
Tullo, Carlos Latorre, and Christine Marshall 

The Sounds of Summer
Please be mindful when talking under the church windows, 
especially in the courtyard, to be respectful of the Masses 
and devotions taking place inside the church.

Elijahfest 2022
The Sisters will be hosting Elijahfest for the Little Flowers 
and Our Lady of Mt. Carmel Sodality on the Feast of  
St. Elijah — Wednesday, July 20, after the 7: 15 a.m.  
Mass at the soccer fields adjacent to St. Rose of Lima 
Church. We will meet at St. Rose at 8:45 a.m. and the day 
will end at 3 p.m. Please check your email for details, or 
email the Sisters at carmelitedaughtersofelias@gmail.com 
if you’d like to attend.

CONFESSIONS: Please remember that Confession times before 9:00 a.m. daily Mass at Sacred Heart and before Old St. Mary’s 
12:10 p.m. Mass are often not full. Saturday mornings are usually less crowded with two priests generally hearing confessions at 
that time. If you are able to make it to a less busy time, please do so for those who can’t. Please always try to be concise, clear, and 
well prepared, especially when the confession line is long. If you need spiritual advice on any matter that requires more than a few 
minutes, please make a separate appointment—we’re happy to be of service. Thank you for your consideration and cooperation so 
that we may make the Sacrament of Penance available to as many people as possible.

PLEASE do not move or park in a parking spot if the sign indicates that it is for a priest or sister!
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is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit on a mission to challenge, train and inspire young adults working in various 
professions to work toward witnessing for Christ. YCP brings together young adults and seasoned 

business professionals in a variety of programs to foster Catholic identity, encourage community and inspire action. Cincinnati is 
starting a YCP Chapter and needs your support and prayers!  Donations to assist with the startup cost of a YCP chapter are much 
appreciated. No amount is too small! Donations can be submitted by scanning the QR code at left, or by emailing us and we can 

provide direct YCP Cincinnati startup donation link.
Are you a seasoned business professional? If so, please consider a YCP Board of Directors position. Provide guidance and strategic 

direction to Chapter leaders and help build a thriving Catholic professional community. Are you a young Catholic professional? Send an 
email to ycpcincinnati@gmail.com and get on the distribution list to stay in the loop about the local chapter and the exciting 
programming and events that are coming in the future! You can find them on the web at www.youngcatholicprofessionals.org.

Today, the Catholic Church is dealing with many complex problems that often leave the faithful confused 
about the authentic interpretation of Catholic teaching.

In Calming the Storm: Navigating the Crises Facing the Catholic Church and Society, experienced 
Vatican journalist Diane Montagna conducts a wide-ranging and trenchant interview with Fr. Gerald 
E. Murray that examines the root causes of and potential solutions to the many challenges the Church 
faces today.

Fr. Murray's insights provide sure guidance in understanding the Church's teaching on:
• the indissolubility of marriage
• homosexuality and gender ideology
• the worthy reception of Holy Communion
• the value of the Traditional Latin Mass
• the horror of the sexual abuse of minors by Catholic clergy
• the responsibility of bishops to uphold—not contradict—the Catholic Faith
• and, the duty of all Catholics to remain faithful to the teachings handed down from the apostles

Fr. Murray's analysis highlights that while Christianity is under siege in the modern world, our Faith teaches us to have confidence 
in God's never-failing providence. Renewing our minds and hearts in the truths that Christ and His Church teaches us brings true 
peace of soul. Amidst the maelstrom of doctrinal confusion and worldliness in the Church, Christ alone calms the storm when, like the 
Apostles, we turn to him in confidence and faith.

O L D  S T.  M A R Y     4     R E S O U RC E S     4     S AC R E D  H E A R T

 	 OL D  S T.  M A RY	 SACR E D H E A RT	
	 $38,784.94 (Offertory)	 $16,643.67 (Offertory)
	 $12,339.10 (Online)	 $3,835.00 (Online)
	 $1,431.12 (Candles)	 $250.87 (Candles)
	 $9,649.84 (Miscellaneous)	 $405.00 (Miscellaneous)		 	
	 62,205.00 (TOTAL) 	 $21,134.54 (TOTAL)

$42,588.62

$21,134.54

$11,737.02

$62,205.00

EXPENSES EXPENSESINCOME INCOME

B Y  T H E  N U M B E R S
“For where your treasure is, there your heart will be also.” – Matthew 6:21

Financial breakdown for May 14 - June 13, 2022

+ $9,397.52+ $19,616.38

*Keep in mind some months are more expensive to operate than others, such as winter months.
Thank you for your generosity! Please consider an estate gift to the Oratory, Old St. Mary, or Sacred Heart.



urbansites 
GREG OLSON, CEO
513-615-4721
urbansites.com

CONSTRUCTION/DEVELOPMENT 
PROPERTY MANAGEMENT

513-681-2501
3827 Spring Grove Ave.

OH License #13975

LLC

FWHWealthConsultingGroup.com

Wells Fargo Advisors is a trade name used by Wells Fargo Clearing Services, LLC, 
Member SIPC, a registered broker-dealer and non-bank affiliate of Wells Fargo & 
Company. CAR-0522-03559

Investment and Insurance Products are:
• Not Insured by the FDIC or Any Federal Government Agency
• Not a Deposit or Other Obligation of, or Guaranteed by, the Bank or Any Bank Affiliate
• Subject to Investment Risks, Including Possible Loss of the Principal Amount Invested

Martin Wilhelmy | Senior Vice President – Investments
513-412-5218 | Martin.Wilhelmy@WFA.comWe thank you for supporting Old St. Mary’s

 

BEST WISHES 

For a Successful Convention 
 

From 

CINCINNATUS LODGE 

#1191 
 

www.cinosia.org 

Meetings are 
on the first 
Tuesday of 
each month 
at 7:30 PM 

in the  
auditorium 

of Sacred 
Heart.

DR. BOB BIEDERMAN
427 Plum Street, Cincinnati, OH

513-961-1110

513-385-0511
Locations: 5527 Cheviot Road | 10211 Plainfield Road

Bob & Karen Mihovk, Kurt Rosenacker and Ted Klosterman

The Germania Society supports heritage and  
culture of German origin in the greater Cincinnati 

area and is proud to support and recognize  
Old Saint Mary’s German heritage and the  

Sunday 11:30 AM German Mass.
germaniasociety.com

THE GERMANIA SOCIET Y of Cincinnati, Ohio

33 East Court St. (Downtown  
between Vine and Walnut) 

513-241-2433
lenbleh@gmail.com

SCHULHOFF  TOOL  RENTAL
2709 Woodburn Avenue

513-961-1122   |   513 961-7144 (fax)
www.schulhoff-tool.com
schulhofftool@fuse.net

INDUSTRIAL - CONTRACTORS - COMMERCIAL

Please patronize our advertisers. To place an ad, call 513-721-2988.

ORDER SONS AND 
DAUGHTERS OF ITALY IN 
AMERICA CINCINNATUS 

LODGE #1191

CINOSIA.ORG
MEETINGS ARE ON THE 

THIRD TUESDAY OF 
EACH MONTH AT 7:30 

PM IN THE AUDITORIUM 
OF SACRED HEART.

Verein der Donauschwaben
www.cincydonau.com

We offer a family-friendly, full-size venue  
for any event. We have a large or small hall 
available in the pavilion to fit your needs.  

We have many catering options available for 
the large and small hall rentals. Think of us for 

your next wedding, party or outdoor event.

4290 Dry Ridge Road  Cincinnati, OH 45252

Homemade Sausages – Lunch Meats  
– Fresh Pork, Beef and Veal

GEO. H. ROHDE & SON
Funeral Home

Five generations of family service to Cincinnati   •   Since 1910
3183 Linwood Avenue    Mount Lookout Square
www.rohdefuneral.com      513.321-0404

DIRECTORS: Steve Rohde, Denise Mercier, and Darrell Schneider

 
 of
 Greater Cincinnati
 www.gacl.org

 Karin Kraeling 
 Treasurer

3258 Hanna Ave. Ph: 513-967-4235
Cincinnati, OH 45211 E-mail: karinkraeling@gmail.com

G
er

man-American Citizens League

Chad Mulenkamp
Investment Advisor Representative
513-377-7221 /  chad.muhlenkamp@kofc
www.kofcassetadvisors.org

Contact me to learn
more about Catholic
investments.

10235 Mill Road Cincinnati, Ohio 45231

 info@kolpingcincinnati.com
Business O�ce - 513.851.7951 then press 1

Catholic Kolping Society
      of Cincinnati

To promote the development of the individual, the family, 
    and friendship in a way that is relevant to our times.

Blessed Adolph Kolping

Parish eMail Group
Stay connected to news 

and activities involving the 
parishes, the Oratory and the 
Carmelite Daughters of Elias. 
Email cincinnaticatholics@

gmail.com to join.


